
Working together for the people of Herefordshire

From 
18th March 

2019
Rubbish & recycling collections 
are changing

To improve the efficiency of the waste and 
recycling collection service we need to  
make some changes.
All changes take effect from week  
commencing 18 March 2019.
Don’t miss a collection: 
•	 Always put your bin out by 6.30am on 		
	 your collection day, or the evening
 	 before, even if your day has not changed
•	 Check if your collection day or  
	 collection week is affected –  
	 www.herefordshire.gov.uk/bincollection
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